
Exciting changes are coming!
Princes Gardens is getting  
new sports courts.



In late-2021, the sports courts at 
Princes Gardens will close for a 
complete redevelopment that will deliver 
three full-size tennis courts and two 
regulation size netball and futsal courts.
These works are part of the Princes Gardens masterplan 
implementation, and have been brought forward through funding 
assistance from the Victorian Government.

During the design process the number of netball courts was reduced 
from the current three under-size courts to two regulation size courts.  
In consultation with user groups it was agreed two regulation size 
courts would improve the usability and popularity of the facility –  
for casual users and local clubs for training and game day.

The courts a Princes Gardens will close during construction and 
reopen by mid-2022.

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we deliver 
new and improved community sporting facilities.

View the design and for 
project updates visit   
stonnington.vic.gov.au/pgm


